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 23rd March 2022 

 

 

Dear families, 

Re: Summer 1 Clubs 

We are very pleased that we are able to offer clubs again from next half term. It is going to be fantastic to have a 

wide face to face club offer again. 

Separate letters will be coming out from the leaders of specific clubs. If during the course of the half term you child 

decides they no longer wish to attend a club, please let the office know so that we can offer the place to someone 

on a waiting list. 

KS2 homework club will start up again from Thursday 28th April 3:30 – 4:30. Pupils need to come to the computer 

room with everything they need to do their homework. Miss White and Mr Baldwin will be running the club again. 

Please email the office to request a place. Places will be offered on a first come, first served basis. If you child is 

unable to attend homework club please email the office.  

The clubs on offer for Autumn 2 will be: 

• KS2 Homework Club with Mr Baldwin and Miss White 

• KS2 Boys football with Mr Dawson, Mr Rayner, Mr Stallwood and Mr Irwin 

• KS1 FA Shooting Stars with Miss Timberlake 

• Yoga with Miss Hubbard 

• Touch rugby with Mr Rayner 

• Y3 and 4 football with Mr Dinham and Mr Morris 

• Y5 and 6 girls football with Miss Timberlake 

• Y3 and 4 multi-sports with Mr Rayner 

• Reception multi-skills with Miss Timberlake 

• Y5 and 6 netball with Mr Rayner 
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• Boxing with Miss Bone 

• Choir with Mrs Charlton and Mrs Batory 

• Board games with Miss Kearns 

• Y5 TTR Club with Miss Wainwright 

• KS1 pool noodle drumming with Miss Timberlake 

• KS2 Kinball with Miss Timberlake 

• Dodgeball with Miss Timberlake 

• Book Review Club with Mrs McCartney 

• Y4 TTR with Miss Blagden 
 
We are liaising with KS1 Rugby Tots and Y1-6 Street Dance to continue. 
 
We will also be offering tennis again – please see the separate letter for this. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Skinner 

Inclusion, Pastoral and Safeguarding Lead 

 


